NOTICE
Dated: 07/05/19
Dear Mothers

It's ‘SUMMER TIME,’ let's make summer season a treat for the children. Pre-primary wing is organising
“Catch for the Day” on the 11th of May 2019 (Saturday).

Dress code: Fisherman/fisherwoman of different coastal regions.
Timings: 8:00am to 10:00am. & Venue: Open to sky area.

Note: This event is a fun activity for mothers. You need to take out and spend some quality time with your
little ones. Volunteers are welcome for this event. Those who want to actively participate in the event with
the teachers, are requested to meet the respective class teacher for the same by 9th of May 2019. The
students will report & leave with their mothers.
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